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MAR 8 0 2012 

RE: PSC Case No. 2012-00063 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

After further review of Meade County RECC’s Environmental Surcharge tariff we have 
determined that the present tariff allows for environmental charges passed on by Big 
Rivers and therefore do not deem it necessary to change the current Environmental 
Surcharge tariff as filed to reflect the proposed Big Rivers Environmental Surcharge 
Tariff filing. Therefore, please disregard the thirty day notice recently sent to the 
Commission. 

A copy of this letter has been mailed to Dennis G. Hovmrd II, Esq. and Lawrence W. 
Cook, Esq., Assistant Attorneys General, 1024 Capitol Center Drive, Suite 200, 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8204 and to James M. Miller, Esq., Attorney for Big Rivers 
Electric Corporation, I00 St. Ann Building, P.O. Box 727, Owensboro, Kentucky 42302- 
0727. 

Respectfully submitted, 

THOMAS C. BRITE 

TCB: bep 


